August 30, 2019

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to announce that the Ellensburg School District and the Ellensburg Education Association have reached a Tentative Agreement regarding the teacher's contract.

The Ellensburg Education Association members will hold a general membership meeting to vote on the ratification of the teacher's contract on September 2, 2019. If the teachers ratify this contract, then school will begin on September 4, 2019.

We will be notifying you no later than the morning of September 3rd regarding the outcome of this vote.

Thank you, and I hope that you have a great Labor Day weekend.

Sincerely,

Jinger Haberer, ESD Superintendent